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Good Afternoon, 

 
This week at St. Ambrose’s we were lucky to have beautiful weather for our May procession. The whole school and some parents joined us while we prayed the rosary    
processing around the school. Thank you to Father Lamb for leading the Rosary service. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: Target = 96%. 

 
 
 
 

 

Mass Times 
St Ambrose’s 

Sunday 11am & 6pm.  
Confession Times 

St Ambrose’s 
Saturday 11.45am—12.45pm,  and by request. 

Alter Servers 
w/c 29/5/17—Thomas B & Matty C. 

w/c 5/6/17—Luca B & Jacob H 
Mass will be led by Y5 on Wednesday 7th June.  

All welcome. 

 
After-school Clubs 

 
 

Monday—Bell plate ringing—3.10—4pm 
 
 
 

Wednesday—WBA football—3.15—4.15pm 
 

 
Thursday—Choir—3.10—4pm 

Badminton—3.10—4.10pm 
 

 
Friday—WBA netball—3.15—4.15pm 

 LAST 
WEEK 

THIS  
TERM 

THIS 
YEAR 

YR 92.7% 92.5% 94.5% 

Y1 90.3% 94.3% 95.7% 

Y2 93.0% 94.0% 96.0% 

Y3 97.2% 95.7% 95.8% 

Y4 97.0% 97.1% 96.8% 

Y5 93.3% 94.6% 96.0% 

Y6 96.0% 96.4% 96.2% 

    

CTA Athletics 
 

On Tuesday evening our children represented the school at the CTA in Redditch.  They all did extremely well and  represented the 
school to a high standard. An extra congratulations to the U11 boys relay team( Alasdair L-M, Aidan M, Jayden H & Jan K) who 

achieved a bronze, Alasdair L– M who achieved bronze in the long jump and Aidan M who achieved a gold in throwing. Also, we 
would like to thank the parents, Miss Holtom, Miss Brewer, Mrs Leak & Miss Crumpler for all of their support. 

 
 



MESSAGES 
NSPCC—We raised an amazing £931.84 for NSPCC. Well done to 
everyone who raised money through sponsorship. 
 
PRE-SCHOOL—St Ambrose Pre-School will be holding their open 
day on Tuesday 27th June 3.45-5.45. You can book in advance by 
emailing sharonkennedy@hotmail.com or call 07980182741. 
 
HOT WEATHER—Can you please apply sun cream to your child 
during the hot weather and also send them with a hat and plenty 
of water. 
 
KEMP—Kemp bracelets are on sale from the school office. They 
are £1 per bracelet. Please help support this charity who have 
provided support to children in the school.  The bracelets are not 
to be worn in school as they are not part of uniform. Many 
thanks. 
 
MUSIC LESSONS Y2 up to Y5—Please can all children wishing to 
continue,  cancel or begin music lessons in September bring in 
their  completed form asap. We are now setting our service levels 
for the  Autumn term and we will be committed to paying for the 
lessons. 
 
KIDDERMINSTER HARRIERS—Kidderminster Harriers Community 
Scheme will be holding holiday football courses during half term. 
Please see the leaflets that have gone home this week. 
 
SAINSBURY’S VOUCHERS—Thank you to everyone who has 
brought in Sainsbury’s vouchers. Can we please ask that you  
continue to bring them in. 
 
FOSAS—FOSAS will be having a candle party on Wednesday 14th 
June at 7.30pm in the Parish Hall. Tickets are available for £1.50 
which also includes a raffle ticket. 

Diary Dates 
 

JUNE 
Tuesday 6th— Pupils return to school. 
Wednesday 7th—FHC Meeting 6.30pm. 
Y5 School Mass. 
Tuesday 13th— Y6 Young Citizens Challenge. 
Wednesday 14th—SNOMAC Rounders. 
Year 4 School Mass. 
FHC Meeting 6.30pm. 
FOSAS Candle party 7.30pm at Parish Hall. 
Friday 16th—Y6 Athletics. 
YR dental check. 
Saturday 17th— First Holy Communion 11am. 
Tuesday 20th— Y4 School trip. 
Wednesday 21st—YR, Y1, Y2 & Y3 School Mass. 
Thursday 22nd—Y3 Benediction 11.30am. 
Thursday 29th—Feast of St. Peter & St. Paul. 
Friday 30th—YR class assembly 9.10am. 
 
JULY 
Sunday 2nd—KS2 Family Mass 11am. 
Monday 3rd—Women’s World Day of Prayer. 
Dan Callow Retreat day. 
Wednesday 5th—Y6 transition day to Hagley. 
Thursday 6th—Y6 School trip. 
Monday 10th—Friday 14th—Y6 Bikeability. 
Tuesday 18th—Y6 Leavers assembly. 
Wednesday 19th—Y6 Leaver’s Mass 6pm. 
Friday 21st—End of term. 

 
         

       Year 5 Good Shepherd Mass 
 
 
 
          Yesterday our Year 5 children went to St. George’s Church, 
          Worcester, to celebrate the Good Shepherd Mass. The            
          children were accompanied by Mrs Stewart, Mrs Neri, Mrs 
          Davies and Father Lamb. 
 

 

 

          ‘It was very fun and we learned a bit more about what the 
          Good Shepherd do.’ Jayden H. 
 
          ‘It was really good. Lots of schools came together and did  
          this mass. Beacause of the Good Shepherd charity we all 
          raised a lot of money for them.’ Izzie D. 
 
          ‘It was a new experience to see a different church. I saw an 
          interesting picture of the Ascension.’ Clarissa C. 


